
   
 
 
 
 

Route 29 and Route 699 (Gladys Rd.) 
Campbell County 

Intersection Improvement Project 
 

Tuesday, April 4, 2023, 4 – 6 p.m. 
Altavista Train Station 

414 Washington Street, Altavista, VA 24517 
 

Find out about the proposed improvements for the section of Route 
29 that starts 0.092 mile south of Route 699 and ends 0.541 mile north 
of Route 699 in Campbell County. The purpose of this project is to 
improve safety at the US 29 and Route 699 Intersection by constructing 
raised islands to create an RCUT (Restricted Crossing U-Turn). This 
will restrict Route 699 traffic from turning left to head southbound on 
Route 29 and require a U-turning movement at the cross-over north of 
the intersection to go south. Route 29 southbound traffic will still be 
able to turn left onto Route 699. 
  
The project website will include the same information, materials and 
presentations available at the public meeting. The project website is 
found at: https://www.virginiadot.org/projects/lynchburg/route-29-and-
route-699-intersection-improvement-project.asp 
 
Review the proposed project plans and the National Environmental 
Policy Act documentation in the form of a Programmatic Categorical 
Exclusion at the public hearing or at VDOT’s Lynchburg District Office 
located at 4219 Campbell Avenue in Lynchburg. Please call ahead to 
ensure the availability of personnel to answer your questions.  
 
Property impact information, relocation assistance policies and tentative 
construction schedules are available for your review at the above 
address and will be available at the public hearing.  
 
In compliance with the National Historic Preservation Act, Section 106 
and 36 CFR Part 800, information concerning the potential effects of 
the proposed improvements on properties listed in or eligible for listing 
in the National Register of Historic Places is also available for public 
review. 
 
Give your written or oral comments at the meeting or submit them 
online from the survey on VDOT’s website at the address listed above 
by 4/14/23 (4/21/23 if the meeting is moved due to inclement weather) 
to Anthony Revelle, P.E., Project Manager, Virginia Department of 
Transportation, 4219 Campbell Avenue, Lynchburg, VA 24501-4801. 
You may also email your comments to 
anthony.revelle@VDOT.Virginia.gov. Please reference “Route 29 at 
Route 699 Comment” in the subject line. 
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all 
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of  the 
Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need special assistance for persons with 
disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact Anthony Revelle at 
434-856-8258, 1-800-367-7623, TTY/TDD 711. 

State Project: 6029-015-825 
Federal Project: NHPP-015-3(100) UPC: 115488 

  
In the event an alternate date is needed, the meeting will be held on Tuesday, 

April 11, 2023 at the same time and location. 


